
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
  

 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
The	Junior	High	Awards	Night	for	spring	sports	(volleyball	and	track)	will	be	held	tonight	at	6:00	p.m.	in	the	Junior	High	
gym.	
	
Detention	will	be	held	today	from	3:00-3:45	p.m.	in	Mrs.	Stein’s	room	(#101).			
 
8th	Grade	Students	need	to	turn	in	the	following	by	tomorrow:	
	

- Permission	slip	for	end-of-year	trip	on	June	4,	along	with	$10.	
- 2”	x	3”	baby	picture.		Please	put	your	picture	in	an	envelope	with	your	name	on	the	outside.	
- Permission	slip	for	early	dismissal	on	June	5.		
- $10	for	Graduation	Dance,	if	attending.		

	
7th	Grade	Students	need	to	turn	in	the	following	by	tomorrow:	
	

- Permission	slip	for	early	dismissal	on	June	5.		
- $10	for	Graduation	Dance,	if	attending.		

	
Students	must	have	their	fines	and	fees	paid	in	order	to	attend	the	end-of-year	field	trip.		This	includes	registration	fees,	
lunch	fines,	library	fines,	spring	pictures,	fees	for	lost	or	damaged	books,	etc.	
	
Cross	Country	running	camp	will	be	TWO	weeks	this	summer:		June	25-29	and	July	30-August	3	from	8:00-9:30	a.m.		
Flyers	are	in	the	office	for	those	interested!	
	
There	is	no	school	on	Friday,	May	25	and	Monday,	May	28	in	observance	of	Memorial	Day.	
	
The	BJHS	Music	Awards	Ceremony	will	be	held	on	May	30	at	2:00	p.m.		All	BJHS	music	parents	are	invited	to	attend.	
	
8th	grade	boys	and	girls	interested	in	playing	soccer	need	to	turn	in	their	Hoopeston	forms	to	the	office.		See	Mr.	Oliva	any	
afternoon	or	after	school	if	you	have	questions.	
	
8th	Grade	Girls	interested	in	playing	high	school	basketball	next	year	should	stop	in	the	office	for	a	summer	schedule.	
	
8th	Grade	Boys:		Please	see	Coach	Pikal	for	a	summer	basketball	schedule.	
	
Students	are	not	allowed	to	get	off	the	buses	at	the	Elementary	School	unless	transferring	to	the	bus	which	takes	you	
home.		Students	that	get	off	the	bus	for	any	other	reason	will	be	escorted	to	the	office	and	will	need	to	call	parents	for	a	
ride.	
	
Any	8th	grade	boy	or	girl	interested	in	joining	the	high	school	golf	team	should	see	Mr.	Martewicz	for	information	about	
the	annual	Bobcat	Boot-Camp.		This	4-day	summer	program	has	helped	many	golfers	learn	the	fundamentals	of	golf	as	
well	as	improve	basic	skills.		Information	about	summer	practice	schedules	will	be	forthcoming.	
	
The	Beecher	Part-Time	Players	are	hosting	a	summer	theatre	camp,	“Shrek	the	Musical	Jr.”.		Stop	in	the	office	for	a	flier	
with	more	information.	
	
Students	interested	in	soccer	should	stop	in	the	office	for	a	Manteno	Youth	Soccer	Association	flier.	
	

 
BEECHER	JUNIOR	HIGH	ANNOUNCEMENTS	

Wednesday,	May	23,	2018	
	


